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September 5, 2019 

 

NAME   

ADDRESS 

NAPERVILLE IL 60540 

 

Proposed New Sidewalk Construction  

 

NAME: 

The City has identified the East side of Washington St between Gartner Rd and Pioneer Park as a candidate 

for new sidewalk installation through the annual New Sidewalk Program. Candidates were selected based on 

numerous factors including roadway classification, pedestrian connectivity, and traffic volume and speed. This 

program is funded by the City and there is no cost to the property owner.  

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that the Transportation Advisory Board (TAB) will be reviewing the 

proposed new sidewalk segments on Thursday, October 3, 2019 at 7:00pm in the City Council Chambers at 

400 S. Eagle Street. You are invited to attend this meeting to provide property owner input on the sidewalk 

gap under consideration. If you cannot attend the meeting, feedback can be emailed to the contact below. 

Final location selection is dependent on TAB and City Council approval. Final approved locations will be 

installed in the summer/fall of either 2020, 2021, or 2022.  

Additional information about the New Sidewalk Program can be found at https://bit.ly/2OV3uqt and questions 

can be directed to DunneK@naperville.il.us or (630) 420-6094. 

Sincerely, 

Kelly Dunne, P.E. 

Transportation Project Manager 

Transportation, Engineering, & Development Dept. 

 

 

 


